
MEMORANDUM
From  Heather Gibbs Ref AGM

To Secretary BUSCR Date 1 March 1989

I hereby give notice that I wish to propose the creation of a 

"DINNER COMMITTEE".

I do not intend this proposal to be formally written into the 

society's constitution unless the meeting decides otherwise. In my 

opinion there have been far too many alterations to the constitution

in the last nine years, most of which have been petty word changes, 

or have been reversed the the following year!

The government of the society is vested in those persons mentioned 

in Clause 4 and my proposal is aimed only at relieving some of the 

pressure in organising one major event in the society's calendar. In

my opinion the" committee, if adopted, should include two

members of the society who are not on the committee (as defined in 

Clause 4), two members who are and in addition, a first year should 

be elected on to the Dinner Committee during the Autumn term. (This 

suggestion as to the make up of the Dinner Committee does not form 

part of my proposal and is included here merely to fuel debate).


